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CASE NUMBER:                                16-5237 
 
DATE/TIME OF INCIDENT:           7/26/2016  8:55 am 
 
DATE/TIME OF RELEASE:            7/26/2016  3:50 pm 
 
NATURE OF STORY:                       Shots Fired / Dispute   
 
LOCATION:                                        Brice Creek Road, Dorena   
 
DETAILS: 
 
On 7/26/2016 at 8:55 am the Lane County Sheriff’s Office received a report of shots fired and a 
dispute near the 39900 block of Brice Creek Road in Dorena.  
 
Due to the nature of the call, remoteness of the area, and prior history with the involved parties, 
the Sheriff’s Office called out the Special Response Team to make contact with the parties inside 
the residence at the location of the dispute.  The residents were cooperative with law enforcement.   
 
Preliminary investigation indicates that one of the neighbors went to the other neighbor’s property 
and a verbal argument ensued regarding a piece of garden equipment.  At some point during the 
argument, shots were fired, reportedly by both parties.  No injuries were reported and deputies did 
not observe any property damage at the scene.   It is not known what direction the firearms were 
discharged.  Several people were detained but have since been released.  At this time, no arrests 
have been made.  This investigation is ongoing and no other information is available at this time.   
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